Battle of Kings Mountain Chapter SAR

The Battle of Kings Mountain Chapter, of the Sons of the American Revolution (SAR) has
established a Speakers Bureau to act as the public relations arm of our organization. The goal of
this Speaker’s Bureau is to seek to expand the knowledge of our community about the role our
founding fathers had in the Revolutionary War and the ultimate establishment of this country. A
major focus is made to educate children and adults about our country’s past, so they become aware
of and can appreciate the sacrifices made by our forefathers to free a people from the bondage of
the British Empire and establish this new nation, The United States of America.

We provide a pool of qualified speakers to promote the exchange of information through formal,
public presentations. Speakers are provided to schools, organizations, public meetings, graduations,
forums, to radio and TV stations (especially on patriotic holidays and anniversaries), genealogical
and historical societies, Rotary, Masonic Lodges, Kiwanis, American Legion Posts, Church Groups,
Veterans Groups, Military Groups, and other community service groups all at no cost. Our Speakers
Bureau has developed presentations on a variety of topics and these presentations have varying
lengths so they can fit in with almost any group. Some speakers wear Revolutionary War Uniforms
or other period clothing depending the program selected. If your group desires a presentation, a
representative should contact our Vice President below. We will then have a speaker make
arrangements directly with the your group. For a current list of topics and speakers please call.

For more information please contact:

Dave Allen, Vice President - (704) 739-3092




